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R8 Hearing Clerk

From: Latino, Steven
Sent: Tuesday, April 22, 2025 9:58 AM
To: lstreet@spiritlakenation.com; sltwr-dir@spiritlakenation.com
Cc: rlohnes@spiritlakenation.com; epadir@spiritlakenation.com; sltwr-op3

@spiritlakenation.com; sltwr-op2@spiritlakenation.com; mike.boland@ihs.gov; 
Timmons, Tyler (IHS/ABR/OEH); R8 Hearing Clerk; Cantor, Tiffany; Rathbone, Colleen; 
Wells, Ellen; Detty, Joan; Castelli, Matthew; Langenfeld, Matthew; Parker, Robert; Zarooq, 
Motaz; Roger Yankton Jr; mparksesq@gmail.com

Subject: Closure of Administrative Order on Consent – Spirit Lake Water Management 
(083890025), Docket No. SDWA-08-2024-0032

Dear Chairwoman Jackson-Street, 
 
The EPA has decided to close the Administrative Order on Consent (Order) regarding the public water system 
specified in the subject line. The EPA has determined that there are no remaining requirements of the Order.  
 
Please be aware that you are still required to comply with the National Primary Drinking Water Regulations 
(drinking water regulations), 40 C.F.R. part 141. Violation of the drinking water regulations may result in a court-
imposed injunction and/or penalties.  
 
Thank you for resolving these issues. If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact me. 
 
Steven Latino 
 
SDWA Enforcement Unit | Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 
U.S. EPA - Region 8 | 1595 Wynkoop St., 8ECA-W-S, Denver, CO 80202 |  
(P): 303.312.6440 | Email: latino.steven@epa.gov  
 

From: Detty, Joan <Detty.Joan@epa.gov> On Behalf Of Bohan, Suzanne 
Sent: Monday, April 15, 2024 12:56 PM 
To: lstreet@spiritlakenation.com; sltwr-dir@spiritlakenation.com 
Cc: rlohnes@spiritlakenation.com; epadir@spiritlakenation.com; sltwr-op3@spiritlakenation.com; sltwr-
op2@spiritlakenation.com; mike.boland@ihs.gov; Timmons, Tyler (IHS/ABR/OEH) <tyler.timmons@ihs.gov> 
Subject: Notice of Violation and Opportunity to Confer - Spirit Lake Water Management RWS 
 

Dear Chairwoman Jackson-Street and Mr. 

Thompson: 

The purpose of the attached letter is to inform you of the EPA’s plan to issue the Order and invite you, 
your attorney, and other persons you deem appropriate, to confer with the EPA about the violations and 
corrective actions outlined in the Order.  Please do not hesitate to write or call me at (303) 312-6925 if 
you have any questions or concerns. 

 
Sincerely, 
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Suzanne J. Bohan, Director 
Enforcement and Compliance Assurance Division 

 


